
From: Walter Furlan <furlanconservation@gmail.com> 
Sent: January 6, 2023 10:58 AM
To: Bates, Tamara <Tamara.Bates@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Emergency & Community services Committee

Dear Legislative coordinators:

I am submitting the following information to be added to the agenda for the January 
19 meeting of the emergency & community services  committee.

Please add my name, Walter Furlan  owner and resident of Furlan Conservation at 765 
Barton St E. I live above my storefront. I am in opposition to funding the Hats  project  
at 647 Barton Street  east due to fire risk involved in such a small area with too many 
buildings on site.

Thank you.

Walter
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